
Workers’  Compensation:  What
to Expect in 2015

Marsh  USA  offers  a  free  on-demand  webinar
discussing  the  changes  in  workers’
compensation in 2014 and what to expect in
2015.

Experts  from  Marsh’s  Workers’  Compensation  Center  of
Excellence  and  Noreen  Olson,  workers’  compensation  claims
manager,  Starbucks,  held  a  one-hour  webcast  and  provided
insights on key developments from the past year and what’s in
store for 2015.

The panel of risk experts discussed:

Key 2014 developments in workers’ compensation.
Key trends and issues to watch in 2015.
Updates on pricing and capacity as you plan for the year
ahead.

Watch the on-demand webinar.
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